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The tax deadline is coming up on April 15th. If you haven't filed you might want to get some
online help says Kerri Resch with the IRS. She suggests going to irs.gov and checking out a
number of free programs available to everyone. Last year in Wisconsin 3 out of every 4 tax
forms were filed electronically. You get your return quicker this way and it saves the IRS $2.50
for every form that comes in by computer.




